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Entries are now invited to the 3
rd

 CLUB’S FIAP WORLD CUP for 

digital projected images.  Wigan 10 were the first World Champions and 

many UK Clubs have done well.  All that is required is a CD with just 20 

colour or monochrome images - with a maximum of two photos per author.  

Your Club can enter directly into 

this competition - just like the GB 

Cup - and you can find further 

details and an entry Form at the 

FIAP website.  The Closing Date is 

4 October 2008.      www.fiap.net 
 

Why not give it a try and put your 

club on the FIAP world map? 

 

GB CUP 2009 
 

Closing Date for Entries 

17 November 2008  
 

Judging Date 

 

 

Entry Forms are now available for the FIRST GB SMALL PRINT CIRCUIT.  

This exciting International Exhibition Circuit of 4 separate exhibitions has patronage 

from FIAP and PSA.  The Exhibtions are hosted by 4 well known clubs, Arden P.G., Dumfries 
C.C.,  Wigan 10 F.C. and the West Cumbria P.G.  There are 4 sections and you can if you wish 

enter 1 section in ALL 4 exhibitions for £10 or ALL 4 Sections in ALL 4 exhibitions for just £19.  

Maximum print size is A4 to be sent un-mounted.  This is a bold effort to bring Print Exhibitions 

within the grasp of every club photographer and I hope you will give them your support.  You can 

find rules & entry forms at  www.westcumbriaphotogroup.co.uk  Closing date 29 Jan 2009 
 

New PAGB Recorded Lecture from 2008 
 

"A Presentation by Phil, Gwen and Chris Charnock". This 

compilation of images charts Phil and Gwen's 

photographic journey from their first entry in club 

competitions through to their venture into the commercial 

world of running a successful business and photographic 

studio. The pictures show how imagination and creativity 

can work both with film, and digital enhancement using 

'Photoshop'. Their stunning photographs have won them 

over 500 awards and illustrate their creativity and wide 

range of techniques. Their son Chris brings an added 

dimension with his sporting images.  Book from Stephanie 

Cook, 58 High Street, South Milford, Leeds LS25 5AF 

01977 682857 or visit www.pagb-photography-uk.co.uk  

 

GB Cup - correction and apology 
 

For reasons I do not understand but are 

entirely the fault of your editor we 

incorrectly listed Beaumaris & Menai 

Bridge as 4
th
 in the GB Cup for Small 

Clubs when in fact they were 3
rd
=.  It is 

now impossible to recognise this in the CD 

already distributed but a revised report & 

results is attached with my humble apologies.  

Please note also the change from Clive Jones 

to Cliff in the awards section. 
 

I have produced a few more GB Cup CDs – 

available at £11 inc p&p (cheques to PAGB) 

and when they are gone the show will be 

available from the Recorded Lecture Service.  
  

If you have events or exhibitions that you would like to publicise via this newsletter please e-mail details to Rod 

This is Issue 3 of an occasional e-mail 

newsletter sent to anyone who registers 

with  rod@creative-camera.co.uk.   
 

Most newsletters will be simple e-mails 

without an issue number whilst others may 

run to illustrated PDF files. Please feel free 

to forward the Newsletter to anyone 

interested or please reprint it to display in 

clubs or other venues 

 


